
 
         COVID Safety Tips & Precautions for ACES Workshop 

The health and safety of Logan University’s faculty, staff, students, patients and all camp 
participants is our top priority. Recognizing the current COVID-19 environment, specific 
protocols are necessary to ensure a successful ACES Workshop that safeguards the well-being 
of all those involved. 

Since the start of the pandemic, Logan has abided by all guidelines recommended by the Center 
for Disease Control and Prevention, St. Louis County and the Missouri Department of Health. 
We remain in close contact with public health authorities and we are committed to providing 
regular updates about our plans, policies and procedures. 

Please review the following measures: 

§ Masks. All ACES Workshop participants, faculty and staff involved in ACES program will 
receive face masks or shields.  

§ Public interaction. Social distancing will be enforced. 
§ Health screenings. A self-screen questionnaire will be administered every day for 

participants, faculty and staff involved in the program. 
§ Temperature screenings. Temperature screenings will be assessed every day for each 

participant, faculty and staff within the program. 
§ Food service. All snacks provided by Logan will be pre-packaged. Participants are 

responsible for bringing their own lunch.  
§ Hygiene. Extra sanitizers, hand wash stations and sanitizing wipes will be provided. 
§ Cleaning and sanitization. Logan has implemented aggressive measures to clean and 

sanitize our facilities and continues to do so on a regular basis. Our cleaning meets the 
standards of all appropriate guidelines issued CDC. 

We encourage all participants to practice regular handwashing and to stay home if they are sick 
or have recently had a close contact with a person with COVID-19.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation. We look forward to a safe and healthy 
experience! 
 
 

 

 


